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Lake Cumberland Area Emmaus/Chrysalis Community 

Board of Directors Minutes 

June 10, 2017 

 

The Lake Cumberland Area Emmaus/Chrysalis Community Board of Directors met at Monticello 

Church of the Nazarene. The meeting was opened in prayer by John Simpson. Scott Neal 

welcomed everyone and roll call was taken. The following board members were absent Mark & 

Kelly Coots, Camryn Coots, Cherie Dick and Sheila Huff. Board minutes were read Bro. Willard 

Parson made a motion to accept and Donald Galito 2nd.   

             REPORTS- 

 Treasurer – Greg Kinney shared with the board a beginning balance of $7,621.47 and an 

ending balance of $6,394.22. 

 Registrars – Mark reported the current number for the fall walks. 3 men and women’s is 

full. Chrysalis has zero signed up now.  

 Team Selection – Nothing to report  

 Communications – All is good will put smoking policy on the Beacon 

 Lay Directors – 

 Chrysalis – Looking for Prayer Chapel & Kitchen Coordinators. Requested that the 

caterpillar letter state no smoking at the camp. Karen Jackson reported everything is going 

good.   

 Men’s – Tommy Burton reported he has 2 names that he doesn’t have numbers for. 

Several spots to fill, and needs to replace 1 for a talk. Meetings will take place at Kellyville on 

July 29th, August 5th, and August 19th at 8:00am CST.  

 Women’s –Betty reported she needs 1 table leader. Packets have been mailed to those 

that are giving talks. Meeting will take place at Stubenville on July 29th, at 9:00am August 4th at 

6:00pm and August 19th at 9:00am. 

 Spiritual – Bro. Willard reports Men’s team is full. Women’s has 3 clergy and is waiting 

on call backs. Chrysalis has a spiritual director but is waiting on call backs form clergy.  

         



    Committees –  

 Agape – Cyndi reported men’s agape team is now full. April reported 9 so far for 

Women’s and is waiting on call backs.  

 Kitchen – Men’s is full, and women’s has 9 committed so far.  

 Prayer Chapel – Tammie Dozier is working on men’s and women’s prayer chapel teams.  

Old Business – 

Sheldon Stephens is working on our 501 C.  

New Business –  

Genetta Kinney agreed to be the typist for the upcoming walks. Board reps for the walks will be 

Sheila Huff and Johnathon Dobbs.  

Greg Allen resigned from Team selection, and has nominated Stacy Huff to fill this position. The 

board agreed to accept this recommendation.  

The summit will be held November 17-18, 2017 at Pumpkin Lodge in Jamestown.  

 Next board meeting will be held at RSUMC on July 8, 2017 @ 4:30pm CST. Chrysalis will be 

leading.  

Scott Neal dismissed us in prayer.  

 


